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NOTICE TO THE CITIZENS OF HORRY, GEORGETOWN, AND BRUNSWICK 

COUNTIES 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT DATES:  July 1, 2024 – July 22, 2024 
 
The Grand Strand Area Transportation Study (GSATS) is soliciting public comment on the 
adoption of the 2024 Program Management Plan (PMP). The PMP describes the policies for 
administering Federal Transit Agency (FTA) funded projects in the Myrtle Beach-North Myrtle 
Beach SC/NC Urban Areas of Horry, Georgetown, and Brunswick counties. 
 
 

All written comments received on or before  July, 22, 2024, will be considered. Please send 
comments to: 

 
GSATS PMP 

c/o Waccamaw Regional Council of Governments 
1230 Highmarket Street 

Georgetown, SC 29440-3227 
 

Or by e-mail to: etucker@wrcog.org 
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